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I support SB  895, to promote safe travel on Oregon's rural roads and highways, 

where most recreational road bicycling occurs.  As cars have gotten bigger and 

aggressive driving appears to have increased significantly, the safety of people riding 

bicycles depends on motorists giving them enough space to avoid debris or other 

road hazards.  Many motorists who understand how to pass slow-moving farm 

vehicles safely don't appear to understand that they need to treat bicyclists the same 

way.  SB 895 should help clarify how we can all use the roads more safely. 


